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May 18, 2018

Dear Montague Parents and Students,

In my April 25, 2018 letter, I informed you about the picnic for our 8th graders who will be
attending High Point in September, which is to be held on Wednesday May 23, from 10:00 AM
to 1:00 PM. In that letter I informed you that transportation would not be available; however,
that matter has since been rectified.

The High Point Educational Foundation, a non-profit community group, dedicated to the
success of High Point Regional High School and its community, has committed to pay for and
arrange the transportation for our Montague students for the 8th grade picnic.

The High Point Educational Foundation continues to benefit the High Point community through
its commitment to our students, families and community -- we are tremendously thankful for
their support. The entire High Point community looks forward to serving our incoming
Montague students and families. We hope to see you at the picnic on Wednesday May 23.

Sincerely,

=

Scott D. Ripley, Ed.D
Superintendent
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